
From: Jesse Combs  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:34 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Cc:  Ginny Stradley; 

Reggie Benz 
Subject: Attached comment related to Forest travel planning in the Shoshone National 

Forest 
Attachments: 225 individual unique comments for travel planning in the Shoshone NF.PDF; 

AMPL comment letter for Shoshone NF travel planning.pdf 
 
Dear Acting Supervisor, 
 
Please see the two files attached.  One is a formal comment from Advocates of Multi-Use of Public Lands 
related to Shoshone National Forest travel planning.  The other file contains 225 individual unique 
comments that we collected and committed to submit on behalf of these individuals.  An original of all 
225 comments including AMPL’s comment has been sent via USPS priority tracking number 
EL665900631US for 2 day delivery.  Thank you for your consideration of these comments. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jesse Combs 
President  
Advocates for Multi-Use of Public Lands 
 

 
 
 
 




